
EXCLUSION LIST UPDATE – MAY 25, 2021 

 

Since the March 2021 Business Meeting, Commission staff has added 4 individuals to the 
Exclusion List, which effectively and permanently bars those patrons from entering any casino in 
Indiana.  

Of those 4 individuals, 1 was placed on the list for trespassing into a secure area and 
stealing gift shop items valued at/above $750 (the felony threshold), 1 was placed on the list for 
attempting a jackpot switch, and 2 were placed on the list for neglect of dependents.  

With 4 additions to the Exclusion List, its total is now 887 individuals. 

 


